
Bring your newborn to any  
Minnesota hospital or  
urgent care clinic;  
or call 9-1-1.

There’s a 
safe way to 
give up your 
newborn.

 

 Learn More at SafePlaceMN.org

For accessible formats of this publication or assistance with additional  
equal access to human services, write to dhs.info@state.mn.us, 

call 651-431-4671 or use your preferred relay service.
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